
February 28, 2019 

  

Oregon House Bill 2020 comments: 

  

Doing nothing is not an option if we are going to stop the devastating effects of climate change.   The costs of climate 
change (such as destructive wildfires and drought) will far outweigh the costs associated with this bill. 

  

The clock is ticking.  I urge you to please support HB2020 and take action while you still can. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

  

Sheila Dooley  

3300 Vensel Rd. 

Mosier, Oregon  97040 

sdooley3300@yahoo.com 
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